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Greetings,                                                                                       November 2020 
 
In spite of all the extra work going into catching up on school work, The Fold has been 
able to have some fun along the way. There was a dance party in the playground with 
lots of nice watermelon. Hands of Hope arrived to spoil the house moms. They taught 
them how to make cards, and had coffee and cake. It was a very nice treat for all. 
 

 
 
All four houses at The Fold put up their Christmas trees. The kids had fun with all the 
decorating. Our oldest child, Piet, had his matric farewell party at school. Unfortunately, 
grades will only come out next February. Please pray for him that he passes. 
 

 
 
The Garden has been doing better than ever. Crops that have been a failure in the past 
are flourishing. When everyone goes out for the end of year break, there will be lots of 
vegetables going with them. 
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There was a combined birthday party for 
November and December. For November we had 
Moloko (5), and December was Paulina (4), 
Khutso (11), Bonita (11), mama Francina and 
mama Lydia. 
 

The holidays are coming. If you do any on-line 
shopping, please use this link: 
https://smile.amazon.com and put in “Prince 
Ministry in South Africa” as the charity you want to 
support. It doesn’t cost you anything. If you’re 
already a Prime member, this will not affect your 
membership. You just need to move over to smile 

amazon and all your history will still be there. Our donations are down, and if everyone 
who is using Amazon would change to smile, it would help us immensely. 

 
Please don’t forget the link to sponsor a child: https://www.thefold-sa.org/sponsor-a-
child 
 
Praises:  Enough vegetables that we can share with others.  
  
Prayer requests: All our children get promoted to the next grade at school. Our children 
and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus and an end to the 
virus worldwide. We need additional donations.  
  
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
 
 

 


